
 

                          

 
Putman Elementary Newsletter  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ August  
Dear Families, 

Welcome to a brand new school year at Putman 
Elementary! We hope you had a fun, restful summer. Our 
staff has been working hard to prepare for an exciting 
year of learning, growth, and community. We are thrilled 
to welcome both our returning students and the many 
new families joining us this year. 

Let’s make 2025–2026 our best year yet! 

Below are reminders and upcoming events that are taking 
place at Putman Elementary. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeri Earley, Putman Elementary Principal 

 



 

 

 
 
MAP Assessments begin for all 

students grades 1-3 on 
August 19th. 

 
 

Just a reminder,  
 
 

On Mon. Sept. 
1st., Labor Day, 

No School. 
 



 

 
 
 

PICTURE Day 
September 3, 2025 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Follow Putman Elementary PTO 
On Facebook 

 
 

Our First Meeting is Tuesday, 
September 9th at 4:00 in the 

Putman Library, please plan on 
attending. 

See you there! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Resources you can find and utilize within Clinton County: 

 
 



 

Reminders for Arrival and Dismissal 
 
Daily Schedule 

●​Our doors open to students at 8:30 AM-Breakfast is 
available in the cafeteria. 

●​Our dismissal procedures begin at 3:30 PM 
●​Parents dropping off and picking up students use the 

driveway in front of Putman Elementary. 
●​Students who need to be picked up early contact the 

office prior to 2:00 PM. 
●​Please contact the school office to get your ID Tag for 

your vehicle. 
 

 

Ohio Child Passenger Safety Laws 

●​ Parents and caregivers are required by Ohio law to obey the 

following safety practices:   

○​ Infants and young children must ride in a child safety seat 

until they are 4 years old AND weigh at least 40 pounds. 



 

○​ Every child ages 4-8 who is no longer in a car seat must 

use a booster seat until they reach 4’9” tall. 

○​ Children and teens ages 8-15 who are not in booster seats 

must use adult seat belts. 

 
Arrival/Drop Off Procedures 

●​Parents please focus on students. Do NOT be 
on your cell phone when students are getting in 
or out of your vehicle. 

●​Parents will drop off student(s) in front of the 
building and students will enter the building. 
Parents will drive off continuing through the 
driveway. Staff members will assist students as 
they enter the building. 

●​Parents are not permitted to park in the parking 
lot and drop their children off.   

●​Parents are not to pass another vehicle in the drop 
off area. 

●​To avoid congestion on Columbus St. so buses can 
arrive promptly cars are to enter from West 
Baldwin St. 

●​When exiting the parking lot after parent drop 
off or parent pick up always turn right onto 
Baldwin Street. 



 

Dismissal/Pickup Procedures 
●​The only students that will be considered 

walkers are those students who walk.  For 
example if your child is an open enrollment 
student or lives in the county, etc.  your child 
would obviously not be eligible to be a walker 
and the parent will need to be in the pick up 
line. There will be no parking in front of the 
school.  Walkers are only students that walk to 
school. 

●​Parents please focus on students. Do NOT be 
on your cell phone when students are getting in 
or out of your vehicle. 

●​To avoid congestion on Columbus St. so buses can 
arrive promptly cars are to enter from West 
Baldwin St. 

●​Parents will enter the driveway and travel to the 
end of the sidewalk with the school Car Rider Tag. 

●​Staff will bring students to the vehicle. 
●​Staff will not release students without a Car Rider 

Tag. Parents would need to park their vehicle in 
the designated area and contact the office for 
further instructions. 



 

●​Students will have a Key Tag attached to their 
backpack with the same ID # that matches the Car 
Rider Tag. 

         
 

 



 

 
 
 



 

Attention Blanchester Schools 
Parents/Guardians: HealthSource of 
Ohio Blanchester is here for our 
Wildcats! 
 
 
If you are looking for a new Primary Care Provider 
in Blanchester, say hello to Tara Poneris, the 
dedicated C-FNP at HealthSource Blanchester! 
Open to new patients of all ages, all year round! 
Located within the Blanchester Middle/Intermediate 
School, serving students, staff, and our lovely 
community. Join our health family today! Schedule 
at 937-783-7111.  

 



 



 

 
Volunteer  Information 

 
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer at 
Putman Elementary please contact the office for 

information. 937-783-2681 
 

Forms must be completed and approved 
BEFORE any volunteering is permitted such as 
field trips, walking trips, working with students, 

or being a classroom volunteer!  
 

Links: 
 
Volunteer Registration Form 
Volunteer Online Background Check 
 
 

https://www.blanschools.org/media/user/putman-elementary/School%20Volunteer%20Form%20%20IICC-R%20Revised%203.7.24.pdf
https://securevolunteer.com/blanchester-local-schools/home


 

 
Goal 
The goal of Blanchester  school district is that no 
student should miss any days of school without a 
legitimate excuse.  A significant correlation exists 
between school attendance and academic and lifelong 
success.  To help ensure that our students achieve that 
success, Blanchester school district has joined with all 
of the school districts in Clinton County in adopting a 
uniform attendance policy. 
 
VACATION 
Parents are required to plan all vacations to correspond with 
the district calendar.  In the event that a conflict exists, the 
parent must contact the principal’s office in advance of the 
student’s absence from school.  An educational option 
application must be approved and filed with the school one 
week prior to the absence.  Educational option applications 
cannot exceed five school days in one year.  All work 
assigned during the vacation must be completed and returned 
on the first day back to school. Educational Option Form 
 
 
Nurse Marie Middleton, 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CE5-E60cuUIKBk4DTfsCJvxJ4CqakFr0/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113868462458138850639&rtpof=true&sd=true


 

 

Please check your 
child for illness everyday and if they 
are showing any signs of illness 
please do not send them to school. 
 

 
 

 
School fees: 
Kindergarten-$58 

1st Grade-$62.00 

2nd Grade-$62.00 

     3rd Grade-$68.00 

    



 

 
 
Make sure you have updated your 
information in FinalForms for the 
2025-2026 school year. 

 
Whenever you change your phone 
number, email, and/or address, in order 
to receive the latest school emails and 
school notices, please update 
FinalForms. 
 
 

 


	Ohio Child Passenger Safety Laws 

